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Minutes From SERC Meeting 2/6/17 

The meeting was called to order by club president Bill Franklin K4FLV. 
 

There was 24 people in attendance. Two visitors Harvey KK4KQZ and Jim W8MDM.  

 

The minutes from our January meeting were approved as posted on our web page. 

 

The treasurer was absent and therefore we had no treasurers report. 

 

The Technical committee report was given by myself K4JBV  Bill Martin 

All repeaters are working ok.  The Wireless router was removed at the DMR site  

And the internet connection was made directly to the DMR repeater. Hopefully this will keep the internet connection to 

the internet from having to be reset so often. 

 

Den W2DEN reported that the ARRL West Central Techcon will be at the Red Cross 

On Sat. 2/25 from 8am-4pm. All are invited to participate and help out. Some of the digital topics that will be discussed 

are APRS 32, AREDN mesh and Ham Wan. 

 

He also reported that the digital pactor fund is up to $1700 now. 

 

Bob KA4BOB reminded us of the up coming ACS meeting that will be 2/28 At 7pm at the EOC. 

 

There will be a TIF Drill 3/17 Friday at 2pm. We had a brief explanation of what The Tactical first in team is. 

 

Our Radio Club profile is now published with the grant foundation and we can now accept donations to our club if we 

get any. 

 

Laura KJ4IJV was checking on how many people volunteered for the First Watch Half Marathon on 3/19/17. She now has 

enough volunteers. 

 

Bill K4FLV mentioned the Tour de Cure coming up on 4/9/17 he needs 11 volunteers 

And I believe that he now has them with the people who volunteered at the meeting. 

 

The Meeting was closed and Hans W2ZZb had a slide presentation from one of his European Vacations.   

 

Bill Martin Vice Pres. 

 

 


